
                                                       

 

 July 19, 2018 

 

 TO:    Marvin L. Pettingill, Deputy Chief  

        Clearwater Fire Rescue 

        1140 Court Street 

        Clearwater, Florida 33756 

 

FROM: Wayne Stowell  

 

RE: Rescue Quote 

 

Chief Pettingill, 

 

Please accept this quote for one (1) Osage 148” Warrior Rescue modular body on 

                             2018 Ford F450 Chassis 

 

                                 Unit Price:  $204,000.00 

                          <4,000.00>  Deduct Ford GPC Discount 

                                      Total       $200,000.00 

 

Contract: FSA18-VEF13.0 | Effective May 4, 2018 – March 31, 2020 

 
         

1. Final inspection will be at the Ten-8 Service Center in Bradenton 

2. Final delivery will be to the Clearwater Fire Rescue administration 

3. Per existing specifications of previous Osage units (J2437) 

4. DOES NOT include a stretcher 

 

Thank you for your support of Ten-8 Fire Equipment and Osage Ambulances for this 

opportunity to provide your department’s new rescue. 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                              

   Wayne Stowell                                                                   

   Wayne Stowell                                                                                      

   727-647-7442                                                                            

 

Ten-8 Fire Equipment 

2904 59th Ave. Dr. E. 

Bradenton, FL 34203 

www.ten8fire.com 

http://www.ten8fire.com/

